









June 2022
Dear First Grade Parents/Guardians,


Welcome to First Grade! I am very excited to be your child’s First Grade teacher this year. I would like to take a moment to introduce myself. My name is Miss Pugliese and I graduated from Monmouth University with a Bachelors in both Elementary Education K-6 and Special Education. I absolutely love teaching First Grade and am excited to see what this year has in store for us!
My number one goal is to ensure that your children feel confident and valued while they grow in their knowledge and develop 21st century skills. Our classroom will be a positive learning environment implementing many engaging centers and hands-on learning opportunities. We will be working together as a team to become a community of learners. First grade is a HUGE year. You will begin to see your child develop into a young reader, writer, and mathematician. They will explore various topics in both Science and Social Studies. Their spelling will continuously improve as we advance through our Fundations Curriculum. 
I hope you have a relaxing and safe summer. Take some time each day to read with your child and talk about what you have read.  Be sure to review snap words and practice math facts. I look forward to meeting you and your child on the first day of school! I am thrilled to be working with you to help ensure that your child has a positive and successful year of academic and social growth!

Sincerely, 

Miss Pugliese                   
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